ETHEL K. BECKHAM K-8 CENTER

KINDERGARTEN

STUDENT ORIENTATION
AND
MEET AND GREET

Join us on

Monday, August 14, 2023
1:30 PM - 2:15 PM

This is a great opportunity to learn about our school and
the many ways we can work together to make this a
successful year for your child.

Come and meet your child's teacher and walk with them to
their class. You may also use this opportunity to drop off
student's labeled school supplies.

We encourage our families to attend in order to provide a
smooth transition for all students.

The First Day of School is
Thursday, August 17, 2023

Faculty and Staff will be available to guide students to class and
facilitate the collection of student school supplies that are

packaged and labeled with student and teacher name.



